
 

  
TOWN OF SURFSIDE 

Office of the Town Manager 
MUNICIPAL BUILDING 

9293 HARDING AVENUE 
SURFSIDE, FLORIDA 33154-3009 

Telephone (305) 861-4863 
          LETTER TO COMMISSION 
          No.:47-2025 
 
To:  Mayor Charles W. Burkett, Vice Mayor Tina Paul, and 

Members of the Town Commission 

From:    Mark Blumstein, Acting Town Manager 

Date:   February 3, 2025 

Subject:   Resignation of Randy Stokes – Public Works Director 
____________________________________________________________________________ 
The purpose of this Letter to Commission (LTC) is to inform you of the Resignation of our Public 
Works Director, Randy Stokes, effective February 17, 2025. 
 
Please join me in thanking him for his hard work and years of service to the Town. He has 
graciously agreed to assist the Town in a smooth transition to his successor.  
 
Please find below a snip of his letter of resignation, which is attached for your review. Thank you. 
 

 
 
If you have any questions or need additional information, feel free to contact me. 
 
Enclosure: Letter of Resignation dated February 3, 2025 




